
MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and City Council

From: Brent Walker, Parks Director

Date: May 21, 2018

Subject: Naming of the Park at Perimeter Center East

ITEM DESCRIPTION

Naming of Park at the property located at Perimeter Center East

BACKGROUND

The City is currently constructing the Dunwoody Trailway through the park property located at 
50 Perimeter Center East and will soon begin the development of that property for a new 
community park.  Therefore a discussion for the naming of the park property is appropriate at 
this time.  Several names have been considered such as “North Fork Park”, as the creek 
running through the property is the north fork tributary to Nancy Creek and “Muscogee Park” 
for the Native Americans that once settled in this area.

RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends the Mayor and Council discuss the naming of the park property located at 
50 Perimeter Center East and provide Staff direction.
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